
From: Susan Sales <Susan.Sales@huttcity.govt.nz>
To:
Subject: RE: Contact form [#694E4E]
Date: 15.05.2023 04:09:47 (+02:00)

Kia ora Danny

I refer to your correspondence of 6 April 2023, in which you ask for information about the flood 
history of Hyde Street, Wainuiomata.  Greater Wellington Regional Council has transferred your 
information request on this subject to Hutt City Council, as this matter is more closely connected 
with our functions.

Hutt City Council has received two notifications of flooding incidents in Hyde Street, both on private 
properties.  These incidents occurred in May 2021 and July 2018.  We have no records of flooding 
on the Hyde Street road reserve.  

We also advise that Wellington Water has modelled the likely impacts of extreme rainfall on many of the urban areas in Hutt 
City.  Their flood hazard maps show the flooding that will occur in 1-in-10-year-floods and 1-in-100-year floods (including 
allowance for climate change to 2120). The maps are available through the Hutt City Council’s website, at the following link:

https://wellingtonwater.maps.arcgis.com/apps/MapSeries/index.html?appid=d2c1de318f464ef38a95d3e6438f4bc0

Ngā mihi
Susan Sales
Ringa Āwhina Tāhūhū ki Te Koromatua | Senior Advisor
Te Kaunihera o Te Awa Kairangi | Hutt City Council, 30 Laings Road, Private Bag 31912, Lower Hutt 5040, New Zealand 
Paetukutuku: www.huttcity.govt.nz

-----Original Message-----
From: no-reply@gw.govt.nz
Sent: Thursday, 6 April 2023 3:38:23 pm
To: info@gw.govt.nz
Subject: Contact form 
Subject

Question 

Name
Danny Lloyd 

Organisation (if applicable) 

Contact number
 

Email address

Message / Information request
Hi i am trying to find out about the history of flooding in Hyde Street 
Wainuiomata.Could you please get back to me and let me know how many times it 
has flooded in the last Forty years.Thanks. 

s 7(2)(a)

s 7(2)(a)

s 7(2)(a)




